

Rotary Club of East Hartford - Golf Tournament P.O. Box 380035 • East Hartford, CT 06138-0035

July 20, 2020

Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Rotary Club of East Hartford (EHRC) will hold its 33rd Annual Golf Tournament on Monday, September 21, 2020, at the Manchester Country Club, Manchester, Connecticut. The Tournament is the major fundraising effort of our Club, allowing us to support many needed community projects. Last year alone we were able to donate \$12,000 toward six scholarships for graduating East Hartford high school seniors. We also donated \$10,000 toward the building of the new East Hartford Senior Center. We further funded seven local food banks, and provided new coats for 85 needy children last winter through our "Koats for Kids" program.

However, because of the pandemic in 2020, we recognize that our business sponsors have been greatly affected, and therefore we are not asking for specific levels of sponsorships for this year's Tournament. In appreciation of past support, all T-signs from last year's sponsors will be displayed throughout the golf course. Any donations toward this year's Tournament will be recognized in a program provided to all participants.

We sincerely hope that you will consider supporting our goals, such as scholarships, Koats for Kids, Food Banks, and areas of service impacted by the virus. Your sponsorship at any level will go a long way toward making a difference in someone's life and helping us to fulfill the motto of Rotary, "Service Above Self."

Please make checks payable to "EHRC Charitable Fund," and mail to:

The Rotary Club of East Hartford Box 380035

East Hartford, CT 06138-0035

We thank you in advance for your consideration in helping us make this year's Tournament a success.

Sincerely,

George Schoen, Tournament Co-Chair (860-659-0129), or Bill Saunders, Tournament Co-Chair (860-648-2842)